
 
 

 

March 16, 2020 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

We would like to provide our families with an update on the status of the operations at our 

YMCA Early Learning Centers. As a result of actions taken by the District of Columbia (DC), 
Maryland and Virginia government agencies, all YMCA Early Learning Centers in DC and Virginia 

will be closed effective March 17th and reopening on Monday, March 30th.  

 

Our Early Learning Centers in Maryland will align with Governor Larry Hogan’s order and will 

be closed as of Tuesday March 17th with a reopen date still to be determined.  

 

Closure dates for all locations are subject to change based on further recommendation from 

World Health Organizations (WHO), Centers for Disease Control as well as our local agencies. 

We will be communicating any updates to our families as we receive them. 
 

We recognize that this presents an inconvenience for many families.  However, this decision was 
made for the safety of our families and staff. The YMCA will continue to conduct deep cleaning of 

each facility (including all branches, program centers, offsite locations and school buses).  
We are looking forward to serving all of our families again and will notify you when we are cleared 
to reinstate services. Please note that we will not bill our families during closure.  

 
We encourage any families that may have any questions, comments, or concerns to please reach 
out directly to our administrative staff. We thank you for your understanding and cooperation 
as we continue to provide the utmost caution and safety for the children, families, and staff. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Your YMCA Leadership Team 

 

 


